
 
 

 
From: Kevin Fisher [mailto:kevin@smithandfisher.com]  
Sent: Friday, March 09, 2012 8:43 AM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: W20CQ-D STA 
 
Dear Mohammad, 
 
I am writing in regard to the pending request for Special Temporary Authority filed on behalf of the 
owners of W20CQ-D, Channel 20 in Hempstead, New York (BSTA-20120221AAA). 
 
In an effort to expedite the grant of the STA request, the applicant proposes to reduce the requested 
effective radiated power to 1.25 kW. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this request, please don’t hesitate to ask. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Kevin Fisher 
Engineering Consultant to W20CQ-D 
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